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Tuesday 4th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year to you all! I sincerely hope you have had a nice and restful break. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the students who came into school to do their LFD test today. We look 
forward to another day of successful testing tomorrow and welcoming back all our students on Thursday. 
 
Following the recent government announcement, please find the link to our updated risk assessment - Trafalgar 
School Risk Assessment. A downloadable copy can also be found on our website. Key changes include all 
students wearing face coverings in school upon their return, unless they are exempt, therefore, please ensure 
they have a suitable face covering with them each day. Windows will be kept open to improve ventilation in the 
building so students must bring their blazer in daily. Please remember, there is a Trafalgar School jumper 
available to buy but this does not replace the blazer.  
 
Student safety is our priority so please ensure your child does not arrive to school before 8.30am: they are not 

supervised before this time and London Road is very busy in the mornings. The school gates do not open until 

8.30am and this is when our staff begin their duties.  

Thank you in advance for all your support.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss G Pearse 
Head of School 
 

https://trafalgarschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Trafalgar-School-Risk-Assessment-13.pdf
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